
ABOUT UMNC 
Do you know that a $100 donation to United 
Methodist Neighborhood Centers will purchase 
1200 pounds of food through the Food Bank for 
our food pantries?  Other ways you can help 
through donations would be admission to 
the Children’s Museum or miniature flower 
pots and seeds. 
The Museum admission fee for all ages is $12.  
Group rate of $6 may be available for groups of 
10 or more with advance reservations. 

LööKING  AHEAD 
 

Sun. 5/12 Mother’s Day 
                   9:45a  Church School 

 10:15a  Muffins for Mom 
 10:55a  Worship   

 

Mon. 5/13 Noon  News Deadline 
 

Tue. 5/14 10:00a  Koinonia Group   
    6:00p  Cub Scouts 
    7:00p  Love/Hope Group 
 

Wed. 5/15   6:00p  Fellowship & Study 
    7:30p  Choir Rehearsal 
 

Thu. 5/16 10:00a  Bible Study 
 

Fri. 5/17 Offices Closed  
 

Sat. 5/18  9:00a  AFLS 
 

May 18-19 Change the World Weekend 
 

Sun. 5/19 Day of Pentecost   
    9:45a  Church School 
  10:55a  Worship 

To our very dear Church Family, 
We cannot thank you enough for such a wonder-
ful service and party in honor of our Dad’s Music 
Ministry here at Aldersgate!  The ways in which 
each of you have shown so much grace, support 
and love is very humbling for him and our family.  
What a true testimony of God’s word you have 
displayed over a span of almost 31 years for his 
ministry here at Aldersgate!  Each of you holds a 
very special place in our hearts and we will be 
forever grateful!  We LOVE and ADORE this 
sweet little place called Aldersgate! 
   With much love, 
   The Perry Wilson “Crew” 

HONORING OUR LOVED ONES 
Gifts have been given for 

Music Fund 
In honor of Perry Wilson by 
 Tom & Sharon Lockhart 

 

Honorarium Fund 
In honor of Perry Wilson by 
 Betty Smithmier 
 Don & Sheri Grear 

 

Scholarship Fund 
In honor of Perry Wilson by 
 Mary Robbins 
 Cathy Boice  
In memory of Frances Coffman by 
 Stacey & Calvin Johnson 

 

Memorial Fund 
In memory of Aleda Kelly by 
 Tami, Debbie & Linda Murphy 
 Chimane Adams 
 Don & Sheri Grear 

 

Golden Cross 
In memory of Frances Coffman by 
 Lynn Coffman 

‘GRAND CAMP’ AT EPWORTH BY THE SEA 
“These Are a Few of My Favorite Things” is the 
theme for this summer’s Grand Camp, an inter-
generational camp for grandparents and their 
elementary age grandchildren.  Camp session 
begins Friday, June 28, at 4p.m. through Mon-
day, July 1, breakfast and goodbyes. 
You may view accommodations and register 
online at www.epworthbythesea.org or request a 
registration form by fax at 912-634-0642. 

CHANGE THE WORLD WEEKEND 
May 18-19 

..is a global event helping to build community in 
our neighborhoods and cities.  The goal is to find 
and help a need through simple “service” ges-
tures that make a positive difference.  Are you 
making a difference? 

UMITA 
(United Methodist Information Technology Association) 

ANNOUNCES LOGO DESIGN CONTEST 
The logo will be used in a variety of formats, 
such as correspondence, website and promo-
tional materials.  The contest is open to all and 
multiple submissions are permitted.  Winner will 
receive a 16gig IPad Mini.  Entries must be sub-
mitted by email to logo@umita.org by 11:59 pm. 
on July 1, 2013. 
All entries must adhere to the following criteria: 
>The winning entry becomes the property of     
  UMITA for its sole use. 
>Must be entirely original 
>Must prominently feature “UMITA” and may or  
  may not include the words “information tech- 
  nology” 
>Design must be in good taste 
>Must be in black & white or color (3 colors  
  max.) and saved as a BMP, PNG, JPG or GIF  
  image.  Layered design for screen printing is  
  preferred. 
>Designer’s name, address, phone and email 
address must be included. 
Contest rules and more information are available 
at the UMITA website:  www.umita.org 
The winner will be announced at the UMITA An-
nual Meeting in Indianapolis, Sept. 16-20. 

CONGRATULATIONS 
...to Jimmy & Jane Hight on the birth of their 
great grandson, Cooper Lee Hill.  Cooper was 
born on May 4 to Nathan & Megan Hill of Chi-
cago, weighing in at 7 lbs. 11 oz.  The proud 
grandparents are Jeff & Paula Hill of Cordova.   

THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK 
Seek to affirm, celebrate and encourage 

someone who is hurting. 

GOLDEN CROSS FOR MAY 
Paper Towels     Toilet Paper     Kleenex 
Please place gifts in the blue bin in the hall. 

FOOD PANTRY FOR MAY 
Canned Vegetables 

LAKESHORE BENEFITS FROM  
KROGER REWARDS PROGRAM 

Every time United Methodists shop at Kroger 
retail stores they have an opportunity to assist 
Lakeshore.  Through the Kroger Community Re-
wards Program, patrons may give Lakeshore 
credit with each purchase of household items up 
to $300 per quarter.  You may sign up on line at 
krogercommunityrewards.com and then register 
your Kroger Plus card with Lakeshore. Cards 
must be swiped at checkout for purchases to 
count.  Email or call Bill Walker at Lakeshore for 
all the details: williamwalker7635@gmail.com or 
731-267-2143. 



I hope you were able to join us this past Sunday as we celebrated the many 
faithful years of Perry Wilson as our Choir Director and Director of Music.  This 
coming Sunday, JoAnn Shelton will join us to continue in Perry’s footsteps.  
Perry’s and the Wilson family’s history with JoAnn goes back at least to the 
time when Perry was the choir director at St. Paul’s and JoAnn was one of his 
musicians.   
I first met JoAnn when I was appointed to Union Avenue UMC in 2005 when 
she was the choir director there.  It is due to her influence that I became a part 
of the Union Avenue choir, something I was blessed to continue when ap-
pointed to Aldersgate.   
Please join me in welcoming JoAnn to the “church of the warm heart” as she 
comes and shares her gifts for serving God through music.          

 
Peace and Grace, 
Brother Paul  
 

Scripture Readings for May 12th 
     Psalm 97 
     John 17:20-26 
          
 
     Sermon Title 
     “Can We Be One in Christ?” 

     The          Flame 

 
Information for the Family and Friends  

of  Aldersgate U.M.C.  

                 Phone: (901) 683-8861              Fax: (901) 683-1374        
                 E-mail: office@agumc.org          Website: www.agumc.org 
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From the pastor’s pen 

OUR SERVICE 
May 12 

 

Greeters        Mary Robbins 
   Barbara Scheirer 
     

Liturgist          Bruce Hughes  
 

Scripture        Jane Hight 
 

Children’s Time     Paul Scheirer 
 

Lock-up    Wayne Lawrence 

OUR PRAYERS 
Hospice Care 
Mary Stanley  

 

At Home 
Betty Ray 

 

At Home 
Jimmy Hight     Richard Hall        Jane Pifer 

 

And  
 

Please remember our homebound  
and those in assisted care. 

OUR PRESENCE 
May 5  
 Church School  44    
 Worship    99 
 Visitors             7 

OUR GIFTS 
May 5 
      This Week’s Offering  $  5,176 
    MTD   $  5,176 
     Apportionments TD  $  3,809 
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OUR WITNESS 
May Scripture Readers 

     19  Lisa Hughes 
     26  Tom Lockhart 


